
Volume 8 issue 13   25th June 2021 

              STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

We were extremely disappointed to have to 
delay our Olympic celebrations,  however we   
are excited that we will be able to resume 
next week instead!   Pupils will be taking part 
in a range of activities linked to the Olympics 
and the country their class is supporting.  
Don’t forget to get your outfits ready for 
next week!  Throughout this week, pupils have 
been taking part in Olympic themed activities 
in their PE sessions, who knows we may have 
our very own Olympic athlete in the making!!  
 

Covid cases in the local area are beginning to 
rise quite steeply, please help to keep our 
community, parents and children safe by     
following the rules stringently.   Face         
coverings must still be worn on the school 
grounds and 2m distances should be kept when 
moving around the one-way system.  Be careful 
if you are visiting others—ensure this is done      
outdoors as much as possible.  
 

If you or anyone in the household shows any 
symptoms, please isolate at home and get a 
Covid test at the next possible time.  
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N: Leonel 1H: Ali 

2E:  Asif 2G: Nicolas 

3F: Noah 3W: Sandy 

4B: Rehmarn 4L: Zaafirah 

5B: Molham 5A: Abdul 

6P: Andra 6C: Sahand 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for: 

Impressive  effort towards Maths/TTRS 

Attendance Race 
 

It is week 2 of the  race and we have 
4 classes' in joint first place at the       
moment. However, the rest of the school 
are hot on their heels and could snatch 
the lead away with a 100% attendance. 
Will  a class dash into the lead? 
 
Children it’s up to you, come to school  
every day, on time, to ensure your class 
achieves 100%  attendance! 

Mental Health &  
Well-being 
 

We are arranging a mental health and          
well-being  workshop for our     parents.  
 

The session will be on Thursday 8th July at 
1.30-2.30pm. 
 

This will be delivered by an external specialist 
teacher who supports our pupils with their   
well-being and learning. This will take place 
virtually, through Microsoft Teams. We will 
send out letters and information closer to the 
date. The Microsoft Teams link will be 
emailed to all parents, so please ensure you 
have given your up-to-date email address to 
the front office. 

Book Fair 
 

Thank you to all parents and carers who     
purchased books through our book fair last 
week.  It was a huge success and we really 
hope that the children enjoy their new books.  
Congratulations to our winners: 
 
Haaya, Fatima, Ibrahim and Ilinca who each 
won a gift voucher to spend at the book fair.  
 
Congratualtions to Miss Newman’s class who 
won £30 to spend on books for winning the 
class book fair challenge!  
 
We raised an amazing £871 for school which 
will be spent on providing even more fabulous 
books to support learning.  
 
Well done!  



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 

Teacher training day  Friday 2nd  
July 2021. 
 
Summer holidays. School will have 3 teacher 
training days at the end of term the 19th, 
20th and 21st July 2021. This means the last 
day of school for pupils will be Friday 16th 
July 2021. 
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Remember you can contact us  
 via the schools  

e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Holiday Club  
 

We are arranging holiday clubs to be  delivered 
the first 3 weeks of the Summer Holidays. 
The holiday clubs have become extremely    
popular and they have been fully subscribed on 
previous occasions.  
 

We will be running a range of fun activities   
including developing basic skills in Maths and 
English.  
 

If you would like to book a space for your 
child/children in advance, please let Mr T know. 
More details including dates and timings of the 
Summer Holiday Clubs will be given out in a few 
weeks. 

Summer Fair 
 

After careful consideration and consultation 
with our parent council, we have decided to 
postpone the summer fair. We will be looking 
to run this in the Autumn term.  
 
We are taking into account the recent rise in 
COVID cases, and the short time we have left 
until the summer holidays. We believe       
postponing until Autumn is best for             
everybody's interests. Thank you for your    
understanding.  


